
City Council members,  

Please support the opening of Cupcake on Grand Avenue by working with The Summit 

Hill Neighborhood Association to approve their parking situation.   

 

I lived in this neighborhood for 5+ years before moving to Brooklyn, New York and then 

Glasgow, Scotland.  After starting my own company & having the freedom to live 

anywhere in the world, I moved back to Lexington Avenue in St. Paul in order to come 

back to this great Grand / Summit neighborhood.  It's locally owned businesses like 

Cupcake that keep St. Paul fun and friendly.  It's this environment that keeps me spending 

my money locally with great cafes and businesses that are within biking / walking 

distance. 

 

Plus...who doesn't love cupcakes?  A concerned (and hungry) St. Paul Cupcake advocate, 

Kathy McGrath 

 

-----------------------------------------   
Kathy McGrath  

Office: 917-338-7044  

Cell: 917-693-2984  

UK: +44 141-404-6557  
 

 


